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To: District Fiscal Directors

From: Jason E. Vann

Re: More Ed Jobs Funding

The purpose of this bulletin is to provide an update to an e-mail posted by Nimrat Johal, Director — District
Business Advisory Services (DBAS) on November 17, 2011 with the subject line “More Ed Jobs Funding”.

On November 17, 2011, Nimrat Johal sent an e-mail detaling that the Feds have awarded the state of
California an additional $17 million in Ed Jobs money. At that time the California Department of Education
(CDE) was still in the process of getting budget authority to spend the funds and calculating the
entitlement before they would notify districts through the various listservs.

As of March 6, 2012, the CDE is still in the process of calculating the entitlement before notifying districts.
The CDE estimates that entitlement amounts and notification will be sent to school districts late March or
early April.

We will provide districts with additional information as we find out more information.

Please share this information as deemed appropriate.
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